

FAO Debee Skinner
Department for Place
Southend-on-Sea Borough Council
PO Box 5557
Civic Centre
Victoria Avenue
SOUTHEND-ON-SEA
Essex
SS2 6ZF

By email to: ldf@southend.gov.uk

Dear Sirs,

Regeneration and Neighbourhoods Castle Point Borough Council Council Offices, Kiln Road, Thundersley, Benfleet, Essex, SS7 1TF



Date: 06 December 2016

Our Reference:

REVISED PROPOSED SUBMISSION SOUTHEND CENTRAL AREA ACTION PLAN (SCAAP)

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this consultation. I have considered the Revised Proposed Submission Southend Area Action Plan (SCAAP), and would advise you that Castle Point Borough Council do not wish to make any representations at this time.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Rogers

Head of Regeneration & Neighbourhoods